
 
All Rose Township residents are invited to attend the monthly Neighbor 
to Neighbor gatherings, held on the last Wednesday of each month at 

7:00 PM in the Old Town Hall. Check the calendar section of this website 
for cancellations and changes. 

 
I (Debra, Rose Township, Trustee) started these meetings in January, and 

they’ve turned out to be a great opportunity for residents to connect 
with board members (typically Mike Maher, Trustee and me) to ask 

questions, share concerns, or simply get to know others in the 
community. 

 
The group keeps growing, and we’re excited to welcome even more new 

faces this week. If you have any questions, feel free to email me at 
debratrustee@rosetownship.com 
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